
  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

 

 

 

  

 

 



   

 

 

The seminar on “Taxonomy of Angiosperms and Biodiversity” was held on 20th  

January, 2023 in collaboration with Muralidhar Girls’ college by the key-speaker Dr 

Krishnendu Sarkar, Associate Professor, Rammohan College, Kolkata-9.  

The seminar aimed to shed light on the importance of understanding the taxonomy of 

angiosperms and its implications for biodiversity conservation. Dr Sarkar highlighted the 

significance of taxonomy in understanding plant diversity and its conservation. Moreover, it 

served a platform for the students to exchange ideas, share knowledge and know in deeper 

understanding. They also discussed the need of importance of public engagement in promoting 

plant conservation efforts.  

All the teaching faculty from department of Botany (9) and the students of honours 

stream (18) attended the seminar marking a resounding success. Following are few photos of 

the day:  

 

         

               



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Attendance Details:  

 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    
  

  

  



  
  


